
 

 

 

 

 

19th July 2024 

 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

 

St Mary’s baby and toddler group would like to ask about your experience at our Friday morning 

sessions. 

We would be interested to hear your views on the group and would appreciate it if you could answer 

a few questions for us. 

Please note that the group will be closed for the next half term, we will re-open after the half term 

holiday on Friday 8th November 10.00 - 11.30. 

We look forward to seeing you again! 

 

Many thanks 

Fr Adam and Jan 

 

1. What did you and your child enjoy about the club? 

 

 

 

 

 

2. What did you and your child not enjoy? 

 

 

 



3. If you no longer attend the group, please could you tell us why not? 

 

 

 

 

4. Do you have any suggestions or ideas for next year? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5. Any other comments? 

 

 

 

 

 

6. May we contact you if we would like to know more about your ideas? 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this form, your feedback will give us direction in how we 

can develop the group and make it even better. 

Printed forms can be returned to either Jan or Fr Adam, or emailed to the Parish Office – 

sylvia.stmaryeg@outlook.com 

mailto:sylvia.stmaryeg@outlook.com


 


